
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 5 Spring Term 
     2nd February 2018 

Governor News 
 

Gymnastics – Team News 
After school this week our 

gymnastics teams competed at 

Iveshead School in gymnastics 

competitions.  They tried 

extremely hard and were a 

credit to the school and to Mr 

Pearce who has been training 

them on Mondays. 

Well done Abi, Edie, Holly, 

Molly, Katie, Natasha,  

Amelia and Ava! 

Tigers Stay and Play 
 

 

 

Parent Governor 

Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a 

parent governor to serve on 

the school’s governing 

body.  We are looking for an 

enthusiastic parent or carer 

of a registered pupil who will 

be able to demonstrate 

commitment to the school 

and work as part of a team.    

 

If you would like to take this 

opportunity to put yourself 

forward as a candidate 

please request an 

application pack from the 

school office either in person 

or by email 

office@belton.leics.sch.uk 

 

Election forms must be 

returned to our school office 

by midday on Thursday 22nd 

February 2018. 

 

On Monday 29th January we 
welcomed 6 parents and carers to 
the Tigers Stay and Play Session. 
They enjoyed a 'Three Little Pigs' 
themed session where the 
children had fun completing a 
character description of the wolf, 
making pigs with pink playdough 
and building houses with the 
giant bricks.  They even made 
their own pig shaped bread rolls 
to take home! 
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Coming 
Up 

Please join us on Tuesday 
6th February at 9am for 
our assembly in church 

which this month is being 
led by the Bears. 

 

Speak Out, Stay Safe 
 

On Wednesday 7th February we will be visited 

by the NSPCC who will be holding a workshop  

for the Sea Otters and assemblies for KS1 and  

KS2 children titled ‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’. You will have 

received a letter about this, this week.  

 

On that day we are encouraging everyone to wear odd socks 

if you wish, and bring a donation for the NSPCC.   
 

 

Pancake Day 
Wednesday 7th February 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday 7th 
February our school 

lunch menu will change 
for the day.   
There will be 

Sausage Chips and 
Beans followed by 

Pancakes for pudding. 
 

On Friday 9th February school will be closed to pupils.   All staff will be on a training 

course on character and wellbeing for pupils and staff. 

 
Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 

school is closed for half term. 

School reopens on Monday 19th February 

 

Competition - Design and 
colour in an animal of your 

choice or of your own 
design 

All entries must be in in by 
Monday 5th February and every 

entry gets a lollipop! 
Please remember to attach a 
donation of 20p and add your 

name to each entry.  Thank you 
from Lily, Molly, Neive,  

Theo and Edie. 
 

The next full governing body meeting is on Thursday 8th February at 7pm  in 
school and on Thursday 22nd February there is a  meeting of the Health and 

Safety committee at 6pm in school. 
 

Tuesday 6th 

February 

FOBS committee 

meeting at 

7.30pm at The 

Queen’s Head, 

Belton. 

All welcome. 
 

Odd Socks Day 
Wednesday 7th February  

Wear your  

Odd Socks  
today at school and bring a donation 

for the NSPCC 

 

KS2 Cross Country Race 

Wednesday 21st February 2018 
On Wednesday 21st February in the afternoon, 

all KS2 children will be participating in a Cross 

Country race at Iveshead School.  Please make 

sure your child is prepared with their PE kit, 

trainers, joggers, coat and a drink. The races 

are in school time during the afternoon.  The 

children will be back before the end of school. 

 

 


